Dear Aric,
Actually, when you asked if I had anything else... I want to put forth that the TC at its last meeting (minutes still being created for TC confirmation) approved with a unanimous vote to run another 5.0 team this coming 18+ season. I know its not until April 2020 but the effort to recruit 5.0 and 5.5 players is pretty much a year round endeavor.

Rationale for having a 5.0+ team at MTC are as follows:
-Entertainment for our membership
-Added revenue at the bar & grill
-"Feather in the cap" of MTC to have a 5.0 team (only 1 other club in Marin has one - HP)
-High level tennis players exposed to the MTC experience
-Minimal Court impact (only 3 lines of play)
-Our 4.5 guys get to "play up" as well as providing a team for our pros to play on (Dave A and Geoff M have both played over the past two years). Last year 7 MTC members/pros were on this roster (one player didn't get any matches so his name dropped of the USTA roster).
-Other MTC USTA teams not affected by this team as 5.0 team "picks last" at the captains meeting so other teams have priority for courts during match time/date selection.
-With GM posting match time/dates to membership it becomes an "event" that people attend
-During no 5.0 match in the past 2 seasons has there been full court usage or any situation where courts were not available for members to play during 5.0 matches

Thanks for adding this to your next BOD meetings agenda. We look forward to confirmation of this proposed team.
Best,
Jeff
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